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The current legislation has only been in affect for a couple years now. Why would 

there be a need to change it, let alone increase the amount owed?  No where else in 

the US does a landlord have to pay the current amount(s) to have a tenant leave their 

rental.  

 

Stop the silliness and focus your efforts on resolving the homeless crisis that has 

RUINED Portland.  

 

I oppose this bill.  


